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Declaration on the participation of the Semmelweis University in the Horizon Europe 

Framework Programme in light of the Council Implementing Decision 2022/2506 

 

 

Undersigned Dr. László Lengyel, Vice President for Science and International Affairs at the 

National Research, Development and Innovation Office, I hereby confirm that the Semmelweis 

University  (PIC number: 999860675) affected by the Council Implementing Decision 2022/2506 

of 15 December 2022 is eligible to participate in the Horizon Europe Framework Programme: 

- in the proposal preparation phase as a beneficiary with a budget. The project proposal 

featuring the Hungarian university is admissible and will be evaluated. 

- if the proposal is selected for funding and the Council Implementing Decision is still in 

effect, the Semmelweis University will be able to carry out its tasks as set forth by the 

work plan as an associated partner, and the university’s budget will be covered by the 
Hungarian Government’s Guarantee Fund. The consortium will therefore experience 
neither obstacles, nor delay in implementing the project. 

 

We confirm that the above mentioned Guarantee Fund is available and in case of a granted project 

the National Research, Development and Innovation Office immediately takes the necessary steps 

towards providing the funding.  

 

This Declaration is fully in line with the European Commission’s interpretation on the 
implementation of the Council Decision as available on the Funding and Tenders Portal. 

 

 

Sincerely yours 
 

 

 

 Dr. László Lengyel 

Dr. Lengyel 

László
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